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I wholeheartedly SUPPORT this measure. Our current voting system allows for too 

many known, unknown/unreported incidents of ballot loss whether it be by accident, 

intentional destruction, theft, non delivery, untimely delivery, accidental registration of 

those NOT legally allowed to vote, improper handling and "replacement" of ballots by 

those seeking to circumvent our elections!! I believe there are currently too many 

"risks" (whether actual or potential), to be able to call them safe and secure! I would 

also question anyone's integrity who is "against" SB210. I would recommend that 

ALL ballots going forward, possess a space for the voters name, address and 

signature!! During an audit this would provide additional safeguards, as there would 

be no doubts as to who filled out/signed the actual ballot. Currently, ONLY the outer 

envelope contains that information. This does NOTHING to prove that the person 

who signed the "envelope" and who filled out the ballot, are actually one in the same!! 

That LACK of "identity" on ballots is VERY suspect in of itself. Why anyone thought 

that was "safe or secure" is beyond me? Only someone with ulterior motives would 

approve of that!! Thank you for your time!  

Lisa Watts 


